Heidi Mcintyre-Wilkinson

From: Heidi Mcintyre-Wilkinson

Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 8:37 AM
To: ‘J.T. Workman V'

Subject: Tosh Martin Followup

JT. -

As requested, | performed a review of the materials | received in DropBox for Tosh Martin. | will not be able to resolve
Iltem No. 4 on the Needs Letter until | receive the updated/modified design specs (as we talked about on the phone). |
have resolved Items No. 5 and 6 (and No. 2 and 3 will be resolved when | receive the signatures). Concerning Item No. 1
= the number of swine under 55 lbs on EPA Form 2b does not match the NMP. EPA Form 2b indicates 1,200 hogs under
55 lbs (basically, nursery pigs), while Section 2.4 (page 13) in the NMP indicates 1,600. Please correct EPA Form 2b or
the NMP, as appropriate. Thanks!

Best,
Heidi

Heidi McIntyre-Wilkinson, Environmental Specialist
Nonpoint Source and CAFO Programs

Tennessee Department of Agriculture

615-837-5492

heidi.mcintyre-wilkinson@tn.gov
http://www.tn.gov/agriculture/water/index.shtml
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